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Via Electronic Mail and Hand Delivery

Ms. Debra Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. 1W 18-
New England Power Company 2017 CTC Reconciliation Report

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of New England Power Company d/b/a National Grid (“NEP”), enclosed are seven
copies of NEP’ s annual report of its reconciliation of Contract Termination Charges to Granite

State Electric Company (now Liberty Utilities) for the period October 2016 through September

2017. NEP’s 2016 CTC Reconciliation Report was filed under Docket No. DE 17-015. An
electronic copy of the report has been provided to the Office of Consumer Advocate.

Please contact me directly should you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

(E:’;, 3
Thomas B. Getz

TBG:sc

cc: Office of Consumer Advocate
Thomas Dowley (via email)
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